The Agency Support Team (AST), nationally recognized for its
innovative multidisciplinary programs, continues to lead statewide

What is the

efforts to promote uniformity and efficiency with victims' rights
AST7 compliance through its various support and leadership programs to

criminal justice agencies. As a direct result of the coordinated efforts
of the entire AST, OVS has been able to identify and address systemic

victims' rights issues throughout Arizona. OVS has observed positive changes and heightened
awareness of victims’ rights that have permeated throughout the Arizona criminal justice system.

In addition to administering the VRP, auditing funded agencies,
providing victims' rights education and resolving victims' rights

What can the AST

complaints, the AST reviews custom pre-conviction forms and
do for me and my

procedures, assists with interpretation and implementation of

agency?

victims' rights statutes into daily practice, can connect you with
similar programs, communicates legislative strategies and will help
identify best practices in victims’ rights.

The AGO is the only agency in the state statutorily obligated to
support the courts and any state, county, and municipal law
enforcement, custodial, prosecutorial, and correctional agencies that
have duties established and defined by victims’ rights laws. The AST
proudly and skillfully promotes compliance with victims’ rights through
these programs.

The AST has experienced some recent staffing changes! We are so

fortunate to continue our programs seamlessly with our highly

Why introduce
us now?

trained and skilled team who are experienced and have a passion for
victims' rights. Our ability to serve you is our priority and our
commitment to excellence continues. We want to make sure you
know us! Please meet our team!
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If you have questions,
suggestions, or an idea
for an article, please
contact Ryan Clark at
(602) 542-8848 or by
email at
Ryan.clark@azag.gov







